
 

PE will take place on Monday this half term so it would help  

if your child had suitable footwear on these days.  

We will also be going skating on Friday afternoons. 

This half term, our Geography topic is called ‘How can we 

save our rivers and oceans?’ We will be locating the main 

oceans of the world, identifying parts of a river and 

understanding how our actions affect them.  

In Art and Design Technology, we will be creating images and 

3d models linked to the ocean.  

In Science, we will be learning about the stages of The 

Water Cycle. 

 

 

Miss Khaliq Mrs Newton 

Team Thomas – Spring 1 

Please encourage your child to read at home and support us by logging their 

reading, and writing any comments, on their GoRead account which will be 

checked regularly.  

In class, your child will be given access to Spelling Shed and Times Tables 

Rock Stars but it would be great if they practised these skills at home too.   

As a team, we will be working hard to help your child achieve their full 

potential.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After a very long, hectic half term, we hope you have had a 

restful break over the Christmas holidays. Your children 

worked so hard and it was a pleasure to help them develop as 

learners. They learnt about electricity, made circuits and 

tested insulators and conductors. They wrote poems and 

leaflets about magnets and story openings based on ‘The Iron 

Man’. Check out our class page on the school website to see 

some of the other things we did last term. 


